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Hurricane Season Should Not Be Taken Lightly.   

• This seminar is open to the community and will include several speakers discussing 

the importance of hurricane preparedness.   

• The F.I.S.H. Hurricane Preparedness Program provides a detailed resource packet full 

of information on where to go, what to do, and how to prepare 

• Home visits may be arranged for those who would like more detailed discussion on 

how to prepare.   

• If you, or someone you know, would like to receive a resource packet and/or would like  

additional information on the F.I.S.H. Hurricane Preparedness Program, please contact 

Kathy Y. Monroe at (239) 472-4775. 

 

DATE:  Thursday, June 21, 2018 
TIME:  9:00—10:30 a.m. 
LOCATION:  The Sanibel Community House  
   2173 Periwinkle Way 
RSVP:  Kathy Y. Monroe, M.S.G., Program Director 
   F.I.S.H. OF SANCAP 239-472-4775 

F.I.S.H. OF SANCAP Presents: 
Hurricane Preparedness 

Are You Ready 


